Response to Reviewers
6th of November 2012
Dear Editor-in-Chief,

Thank you very much for reviewing the manuscript. Please find enclosed the edited manuscript. 
Title: Dietary flavonoid intake and risk of stomach and colorectal cancer: a meta-analysis
Author: Hae Dong Woo, Jeongseon Kim
Manuscript No: 576
The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers:
1. Abstract format has been updated
2. We added related references in Discussion section 
 “polyphenols extracted from apple and olive oil had a chemopreventive effect in colon cancer cell lines or mice [55-57] and anti-oxidant activities in gastric mucosa [58, 59].”

3. PMID and DOI in Reference section were added.
4. Revision has been made throughout the manuscript according to the suggestions. 
Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology.
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